
 

With increased wilderness areas in need of 
attention, we encourage you to invite your 
hard-working friends to join us for an infor-
mational training on May 5, 2012.  

Thank you for the time,  without your efforts, 
our jobs would be spread even thinner, and 
our forests would suffer from neglect. 

Looking forward to another great year with 
you! 

“ I only went out for a walk, and finally 

concluded to stay out till sundown, for 

going out, I found, was really going in." 

2012 Mt. Hood National Forest Wilderness Steward Training 

Where:  Zigzag Ranger Station 

When: May 5, 2012 

Time: 9:30 - 3:00 

Lunch: 11:30– 12:15 

This year we will have Chili lunch. 

Susan and I will provide a meat and 

vegetarian chili.   

Looking for stewards to bring salad, 

drinks and bread. Please contact 

Mckenzie Jensen if you are able to 

help. 

For more information about be-

coming a Wilderness Steward. 

Please contact Mckenzie Jensen 

(Zigzag Ranger Station) or Susan 

Brun (Parkdale Ranger Station) 

Mckenzie Jensen: 

503-622-2026 

mckenziejensen@fs.fed.us 

Susan Brun: 

541-352-1244 

sbrun@fs.fed.us 


